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Centaur statue 

Athenian House in Delphi, Greece 

ArkyFacts January 2018 
 

January 18, 2018 – SSAS MEMBERS’ NIGHT 2018 
 
“Explore the Sites in Ancient Greece”   
                by Peggy & Walter Palmer, SSAS 

  
Explore the sites of Ancient Greece with SSAS members Peggy and  
Walter Palmer!  In addition to discussing old excavations and new  
developments at Akrotiri, Delphi, Olympia, Mycenae, and Athens, 
we will visit the Temple of Poseidon and enjoy the excitement of  
World Heritage Sites.   
Peggy and Walter are longstanding members of SSAS, have had careers in 
the educational and legal fields, and are recently returned from a cruise 
to Greece and the Adriatic Coast. 
 
In Memoriam..... 
Longtime SSAS member and friend Eric Nicholson passed away in December.  Eric was Sr. Library Specialist 
at Governor’s State University and a true force to be reckoned with at our annual Archaeology Jeopardy games.  
He will be missed. We extend our deepest condolences to his family and friends. 
 
Business Meeting Notes 
We welcome new 2018 SSAS members Bob Barber, Mary Bernat, and Matt McDonald.   Thank you for 
deciding to join us!  (If you have not already done so, please remember to send  in your 2018 Membership 
Applications.) 
 
Our next business meeting will be on Monday, January 29. 
 

Bookmarks!  Find us online......... 
Search:   “South Suburban Archaeological Society on Weebly”     
 OR:  http://southsuburbanarchsociety.weebly.com/   

 OR:  http://southsuburbanchapter.tumblr.com  

South Suburban Chapter Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/SouthSuburbanChapter2015 

SSAS programming is made possible through generous contributions from our members of time, 
effort, and financial support, and through the valued sponsorship of our friends at:  NITEL



 


